
 

R I B B O N  D I S P L AY  

Please do add your own ribbons of remembrance to the railings outside  

St Andrew’s Church, Stanstead Abbots. 

The church will also be open from 3–5pm on Sunday 12th October  

for quiet reflection. 
 

R I B B O N  R U N   

From 3pm on Sunday 12th October, a team will run/walk the 5km circuit  

from St Andrew’s to raise funds for Sands. Walkers and Runners welcome!  
 

To donate, scan the QR code below or visit  

https://fundraising.sands.org.uk/fundraisers/sarahforrest 

QR CODE 

Scan to support our 
Ribbon Run by donating 
to Sands 

A week for everyone in the baby loss community and beyond to come together  
to remember and commemorate our much-loved and missed babies. 

Further information can be found 
at www.sands.org.uk 

B A B Y  L O S S  AWA R E N E S S  W E E K   

(9–15TH OCTOBER 2025)  

https://fundraising.sands.org.uk/fundraisers/sarahforrest
http://www.sands.org.uk/

